
Department of Veterans Affairs VA Notice 14-01 
Washington, DC 20420 March 13, 2014 
 
 

 
RESCISSION OF VA DIRECTIVE 5975.1 

 
1.  This Notice rescinds VA Directive 5975.1, Processing Requests for Reasonable 
Accommodation from Employees and Applicants with Disabilities, dated September 17, 
2010.  VA Directive 5975.1 defined procedures on providing reasonable 
accommodations to employees or applicants with disabilities, in compliance with all 
applicable laws and regulations.  This VA Directive is rescinded by VA Handbook 
5975.1 dated November 27, 2013, Processing Requests for Reasonable 
Accommodation from Employees and Applicants with Disabilities.  
 
2.  Inquiries regarding this rescission should be addressed to the Office of Diversity and 
Inclusion (06), Melissa Gibson, at (202) 461-4004, or Melissa.Gibson@va.gov. 
 
3.  RESCISSION:  The subject directive will be rescinded effective the date of this 
Notice. 
 
 
 
CERTIFIED BY: BY DIRECTION OF THE SECRETARY 
  OF VETERANS AFFAIRS: 
 
 
 
/s/ /s/ 
Stephen W. Warren Gina S. Farrisee 
Executive in Charge and  Assistant Secretary for 
Chief Information Officer Human Resources and Administration 
Office of Information and Technology  
 
 
 
Distribution: Electronic 
 


	Department of Veterans Affairs VA Notice 14-01

